
APONO Issue 2, Page 1 
 

 

What can you do, as a brother or pledge? 

~Get involved! Many fellowships are happening 
without much involvement from non-execs! Show 
up and support your brothers! 

~Join a committee! Every exec is looking for 
someone to help plan events and get their jobs 
done!  

~Attend Chapter Meetings!!  
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President: Mickey Zakurdaew 

VP of Finance: Brix Hahn 

VP of Fellowship: Ashley Crowe 

VP of Service: Brian Tuohy 

VP of Membership: Lauren Bradley 

VP of Communications: Kaitlin Dault 

Historian: Aaron Crabtree 

Pledge Master: James Mitchell 

Pledge Master: Jesse Burke 

Advisor: Jesse Manchester 

Leadership: Michael Magnon 

Ashley Crowe (Brother 
Dory) skyped in this last 
time with Susan and 
other reps and chapters 
for APO. Ashley said that 
it was a great experience 
because it made her 
realize that she is in 
something much bigger 
than just the campus. 
They talked about what 
issues the different 
chapters are having and 
the resounding issue was 
retention and 
participation. Let’s 
change that!  

~Don’t forget to wear your 
letters on Wednesday’s!! 
 

Next Chapter Meeting: 
TBA 
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The Exec’s all made APONO emails for easier contact!  

President.apono@gmail.com Mickey Zakurdaew 

Membership.apono@gmail.com Lauren Bradley 

Communications.apono@gmail.com Kaitlin Dault 

Finance.apono@gmail.com Brix Hahn 

Fellowship.apono@gmail.com Saraya C. & Ashley C.  

Service.apono@gmail.com Brian Tuohy 

Region.11.leadership@apo.org Jesse Manchester 

 

 

THIS PAST WEEK: 

~4 Brothers and 11 Pledges went to watch Catching Fire on Friday night! Great turn 
out guys!! And such a great movie.. 

~Jesse M. led LAUNCH from 6pm-9pm in Grue 401 to the pledge class and other 
brothers that attended. 

~Saraya C. stepped in to help Ashley with Fellowship!  

~Official Fellowships after every chapter meeting.  

Christmas Wish Trees: Mickey will be talking to ASUAF, we 
will be setting up trees at Joel’s place, Presbyterian House, 
and Health and Counseling, and we will collect wishes!  
 

Section Skype Call Dates. 7pm Alaska time: January 12 
February 9, March 9, April 13 

Want to help 
with formal? 
Contact Lauren 
Bradley! Formal 
planning is 
starting now!   
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COMING UP 

  
 

 

~Want a new APO shirt? (new design!!) Email Brix at above address  

~Pledge Crossing DEC. 8th!!  

~Gov Cup Dec 6-8 in Anchorage, AK. Bus is full!! 

~Mr. UAF – First Annual Male Beauty Pageant- Hess Rec, DEC 11th 7pm 

~ In process of making a brother book, to hold everything needed…have 
things you want added? Email Kaitlin at email at bottom right of page!  

~ SECTIONALS in SEATTLE: March 21-23, 2014! Plan in advance!!  
 

Pi Class Updates 

            
 
 23 Pledges! Crossing into brotherhood December 8th, 2013.  
Kudos to pledges for a very successful suicide awareness week!! Very 
impressed with all of the hard work and effort going into this project.  

Questions? Comments? Concerns? Contact Kaitlin 
at communications.apono@gmail.com 

No class Sunday 
Dec. 1 
Test on Dec. 8 
 
Last class is 
mandatory!!, Dress 
your best! 
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